
 
 

NAHMA Celebrates Its Many Volunteers 

 

Alexandria, Va., April 21, 2025 ― In honor of National Volunteers Week, the National Affordable 

Housing Management Association (NAHMA) is proud to recognize and celebrate the incredible 

contributions of our dedicated volunteers. Their unwavering commitment and tireless efforts have 

made a significant impact on the affordable housing industry and the lives of those we serve. 

 

National Volunteers Week, observed from April 20-26, is a time to acknowledge the selfless 

individuals who generously donate their time and skills to support various causes. At NAHMA, our 

volunteers are the backbone of our organization, helping us achieve our mission and make a 

difference. 

 

“Our volunteers are truly exceptional. Their passion and dedication inspire us every day. We are 

incredibly fortunate to have such a committed group of individuals who believe in our cause and 

work tirelessly to support it,” Kris Cook, NAHMA CEO, said. 

 

NAHMA volunteers graciously donate their time serving on the association’s numerous 

committees, task forces and its Board of Directors. Additionally, members take time out of their 

busy schedules to advocate on behalf of matters important to the affordable housing industry 

through meetings with their congressional delegation and their key staff members when in 

Washington, D.C., during the annual NAHMA meetings or in their home districts; by participating in 

electronic campaigns whether by email or social media; or simply picking up the phone and calling 

their local legislative office. Moreover, NAHMA volunteers devote significant hours to supporting 

the NAHMA Educational Foundation, whether by serving on its Board of Directors, promoting the 

foundation’s national scholarship and Drug-Free Kids poster art programs, or organizing the annual 

fundraising gala. 

 

NAHMA continues to be the leading voice in the affordable housing industry thanks to the tireless 

efforts of its volunteers. 

 

To learn more about serving on a NAHMA committee or tips for advocacy, visit nahma.org. 

 

NAHMA is the leading voice for the affordable housing management industry, promoting 

developing, managing and preserving quality affordable multifamily housing. NAHMA advocates for 

legislative and regulatory policy and provides affordable housing professionals with the knowledge 

to advance excellence in the communities they serve. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of 

the affordable housing industry and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and 

management companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 
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